
 
EYFS Curriculum Newsletter: 

F2 Summer 2 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back, thank you for your continued support throughout the first part of the 

summer term. This is our final half term of the year and we have lots of exciting 

activities planned! 

Who Helps Us 

This half term we are learning about ‘People Who Help Us’ and look forward to visits 

from different services over the course of the term. A few of these include: 

a police car, a fire engine and a refuse truck.  

We will be exploring a wide variety of topic books which are included in the Reading 

Spine. These will further support F2 in deepening their understanding of our topic.    

This half term we have also planned opportunities for children to come to school as 

their favourite emergency service role, (police, doctor, firefighter etc) and hope to 

celebrate all our learning by boarding Warren EYFS Airways!  

 

Dates for your diary. 

Friday 21st June 
INSET DAY 

Monday 1st July 
Sports Day 

Tuesday 2nd July 
Dress up: Emergency 

Service people.  

Thursday 11th July 
Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 18th July 

Wednesday 19th July 

Transition mornings, 

more information to 
come.  

Thursday 25th July 
Whole School Picnic 

Thursday 25th July 
Break up for summer.  

Friday 26th July 
INSET DAY 

Monday 2nd September New school year starts 

 

How can you help? 

Summer fun 

During the summer, we take our 

learning outdoors to make the most 

of the glorious weather. 

We advise that children should 

have a sun hat and be wearing sun 

cream daily on hotter days. 

It is important that your child 

brings a clearly labelled bottle 

filled with water to school every 

day. Children will have access to 

fresh water to ensure their water 

bottles are topped up during the 

school day. It is vital that children 

are kept hydrated to support their 

health and wellbeing. 

Thank you, Mrs Sultana 

 


